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Help for Pacific Exporters 

 

The New Zealand School of Export is offering a Scholarship to New Zealand based 

Pacific exporters.  Valued at $1200, the Scholarship is available to those enrolled in 

the internationally accredited Diploma of International Trade, delivered by the School 

through distance learning.   

 

The highly practical course, which starts on 1st July 2009, has been written by 

exporters for exporters and focuses on the fundamentals of international trade.  

Exporters apply their learning in the workplace from day one and by the end of the 

course, have the confidence, knowledge and expertise to really take their business 

forward. 

 

“Being able to offer this Scholarship in conjunction with the Chamber befits our 

status as a Charitable Trust” said Dr Romuald Rudzki, Director of the New Zealand 

School of Export.  “It is a very practical way of assisting Pacific Exporters who might 

otherwise be unable to participate in the Diploma, to have the opportunity to do so”. 

 

Details of the scholarships and an information pack about the Diploma of 

International Trade are available from alison@export.ac.nz or click on  

http://www.export.ac.nz  The closing date for applications is Friday 19th June 2009. 

 

ENDS 

For more information contact Alison Vickers at: alison@export.ac.nz  06 356 5656 or 

027 387 3137 http://www.export.ac.nz 
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